
 
 

Beth Abraham Congregation 
Hertzberg’s 

 

 
Invites you to a lecture by 

 
Rabbi Dovid Katz 

  
 
 
 

Thoughts on a Transitional Decade:  
Unity and Disunity in the Baltimore 

Jewish Community in the 1940s 
 

 
 

Thursday, August 5, 2010 
At Beth Abraham Congregation 6208 Wallis Avenue 

 
7:45 pm Mincha 
8:00 pm Lecture 
9:00 pm Maariv 

 
 

This lecture is dedicated to the memory of 
 Mrs. Rose S. Leibtag, a”h 

whose first yahrzeit falls on 25 Av 
 

For more information, please contact Susan Leibtag, leibtag@gmail.com 


